
Dear parents and carers, 

  

As we are in the third week now of our term, we have our Autumn Term Parents 

Evenings fast approaching! As a result of the parent survey undertaken last year about 

whether parents would prefer a face to face appointment or Teams appointment, we 

have made changes to the format for this year. 

  

Both parents evenings on Monday 7th October and Monday 21st October will be face to 

face appointments with the class teacher, in school, with appointments available to book 

from 3.30-6.30pm. On both evenings, you will be able to visit your child's class to see 

their books and then meet the teacher for your booked time in the hall. 

  

We have made these changes because the majority of parents said that they would 

prefer a face to face appointment. If you cannot attend one of these two evenings, the 

class teachers will do their best to arrange a time on Teams to share the information 

needed. 

  

Bookings will go live on Wednesday at 4pm on the SchoolLife app.  Please ensure you 

are logged in to access the system. 

  

Thank you for your feedback, we look forward to seeing you all there. 

  

Mrs Thomas 
Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.sch.life%2f1%2f010201922478d46d%2da198bf7b%2d31f2%2d44a3%2da824%2d636cc466dc6a%2d000000%2fAxrP9IUqyba%2daI1yguEOYOA25JA%3d393&umid=fb7134c8-47c0-44cb-8665-3ef2287558e6&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-3e8daa8dbbbef503979d23aa91d477f7a71f8429

